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I have been a musician with the Oregon Symphony since 2010.  We have a huge 

impact on the community bringing in hundreds of thousands of patrons every year.  

Our cultural impact is felt all throughout the city.  We bring community to downtown 

Portland, helping restaurants and other vendors thrive.  It is difficult to make a living 

as a musician in Oregon. Many of us have to resort to other sources of income as 

well as traveling to perform in other destinations.  SB 1582 is crucial to the health and 

vibrancy of the arts community and beyond in Portland.  Please consider approving 

SB 1582 to help Portland thrive! 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jon Greeney 


